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At last we have been able to book our school photographer to come in and take class pictures.  This will 
take place next Monday morning and pictures will be available to buy shortly after half-term.  Recently 
our attendance figures have been improving which is brilliant and it is thanks to the efforts of both 
pupils and you as parents - so well done and please keep up the good work!  Thank you,  

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Lola Foster 
Y1 – Kai Hanson-Standring        

Y2 – Darcie Berryman            
Y3 – Leo Blood           

Y4 – Keaton Lee   
Y5 – Riley Murphy 

Y6 – Maisie Taylor             
 

 

  

Year 4 Walk to Healey Dell 
Our Yr 4 pupils used the great Whitworth outdoors to inspire some poetry and 

artwork as well as looking at rivers and the water cycle as they journeyed down 

into Healey Dell and the surrounding area this week. 

  
Here are two of the Haiku poems created following the visit: 

Crashing into rocks 
Rapid currents flowing down 
Underneath great trees          (by Lucia) 

 

Fast flowing river 
A beautiful area 
Water everywhere     (by Arabella) 

 

 

Times After Half-Term (from 7th June) 
When we come back after the half-term holiday, starting Monday 7th June, 
we will be returning to our normal start and end school times. 
This means that all pupils will be expected to be in by 8:55am - and this is 
when registers will open.  As was done previously, doors will open before 
this time (just after 8:45am) to allow children to arrive and settle into class. 
Pick-up time will return to 3:10pm for all and doors will not open before this 
time. We are hoping that with the early opening of doors, we should not 
have a problem with social distancing but will, of course, monitor the 
situation.  As always, we rely on parents being sensible and considerate in 
keeping your distance - which I’m sure you will be!  Thank You, Mr Crabtree. 
 

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Attendance Superstars 
          

This week’s best attendance goes 

to Reception with 98.9% 

WELL DONE!  

Keep up the good work and 

remember to try and help your 

class by being in every day! 

NO PHONES PLEASE 

Don’t forget phones should NOT 
be used on school grounds. 

Thank You 

 

WASH HANDS 

20 seconds 

FOR 

 

Class photos will be taken NEXT MONDAY – 24th May so please make sure 
you are here on time and have a smart and clean uniform to look your best! 
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